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New Endeavors for Women

Joe Eggleston was recently mentioned in an article published by New Endeavors for Women, a pro 

bono client that partners with women struggling with homelessness to provide them with new 

opportunities.

"Serving others is nothing new to New Endeavors for Women board member Joe Eggleston. In high

school in St. Louis, Joe participated in a 3-week long community service project at a homeless 

shelter for women and children. “It had a profound impact on me and my worldview,” he said. He 

continued to regularly volunteer for the shelter though out college. “Over time I developed 

relationships with families and a better understanding of homelessness.”"
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